
8:45 am                                                         March 22, 2020     

PLEASANT VALLEY  

CHURCH OF THE BRETHREN                 

GROWING TOGETHER IN CHRIST’S SPIRIT                       

 
 

 

 

 

 

Gathering Music 

Life of the Church 

*Songs of Praise   

In Prayer Together 

Prayer Song 

Children’s Time 

Sharing Our Gifts 

Scripture Reading               

Sermon                                 

*Song of Celebration 

*Benediction 

 

 

 

 

Josh Burtner  -  Director of Contemporary Music                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Rebecca House  -  Worship Leader                                                                                            

Daniel House  -   Preacher  

 

*Those who are able are invited to stand.  

 

11:00 am                                                         March 22, 2020      

 

PROCLAIMING THE GOOD NEWS 

BY BEING CHRIST IN THE WORLD  

 

 

 

Prelude 

Life of the Church 

*Hymn                             

Scripture Reading                        

In Prayer Together 

Hymn                        

Sharing Our Gifts 

 Offertory Invitation 

 Offertory                                                                                                   

 Prayer of Dedication 

Anthem 

Children’s Time 

Scripture Reading                                

Sermon                                                                       

*Hymn                       

*Benediction 

*Postlude 

 

Jeremiah Padilla  -  Pianist/Organist                                                                                                                                                      

David Tate  -  Director of Music   

Rebecca House   -  Worship Leader                                                                                             

Daniel House  -   Preacher  

 

*Those who are able are invited to stand.  



 

 Please note this change… 
Back Pack Pals is still providing food bags 

while the kids are out of school, but we do not 
have a designated time to pack.                                 

What we need from you is donations of     
pudding cups and ramen noodles.         

Please deliver to church and place in the blue 
bins in the narthex. 

Karen Meyerhoeffer   
Alden Wilson        
Karen Wyrick 
Sue Whisman, mother of Matt Whisman     

 

 

If you are interested in purchasing a                            

subscription to the Messenger,                                                      

magazine of Church of the Brethren,                                             

please contact Peggy Huffman to place 

your order. 

Individuals, Families, Groups, SS Classes…..                                               
Make a donation to the Auction (checks payable to SDDA)  
and give to Cindy Wright or Anne Bowman. Karis                              
representatives will buy items at the auction to sell at                      
Karis… thus helping both the SDDA & Karis.                                         
Last year 25 items (mainly furniture) were purchased at the 
auction with donated funds and then resold at Karis                           
resulting in help for both groups.                                                   

 

WRE SPRING CONCERT                                                                  
A special program will be presented by the 

children of the Middle River Weekday Religious 
Education (WRE) program at Fort Defiance High school on                                                                       

Sunday, April 19 at 3 PM in the auditorium                                                                                                        
and at Hugh K Cassell Elementary School on                                         

Thursday April 23 at 7 PM in the school cafeteria.                                        

   

                                

In order to keep our customers, consignors, and volunteers 
safe Karis has decided to close for a period of time.  The 
board will prayerfully consider when to safely reopen.  If you 
have consigned items in the store your consignment period 
will be extended.  Thanks for your continued support.  

Church work day - April 18                                                                     
We will be mulching and cleaning around the 
church. There will be projects inside and out. 

We will be posting time slots for people                           
to sign up to help.                                                        

Work days are fun and productive…                           
plan to be a part of the fun! 



    

 

 

Our Church Today   -  March 22, 2020 

 

ALL SERVICES ARE CANCELLED                                       

Please join us online at 

pleasantvalleyalive.org 
 

    

  

   Our Church this Week 

 

 Monday Church Office closed   

 Tuesday APRIL NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 

 3:30-5:45 pm PV works at Verona Food Pantry 

 Wednesday 

            Thursday  

 Friday    

  8:00 pm   

 Saturday 

  

  

  

   Next Sunday    
    9:30 am Sunday School & 5th Sunday Coffee 

  10:30 am Combined Worship 

        

         

    Last Sunday :  
 Attendance:   Combined Worship: 76 

 Offering:   $2,854.00   (Envelopes and Loose) 

   $     45.00   (School Kits) 

    

  2020 Weekly Budget Needs:  $6,734 

 

    

Pleasant Valley Church of the Brethren 
91 Valley Church Road, Weyers Cave, VA 24486 

Email: pvcob.alive@gmail.com   Web: PleasantValleyAlive.org                         

Wifi guest access: (network) pvcobguest (password) christisalive                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

(540) 234-9921                                                                                                 

Daniel House, Pastor (540) 430-2088 

Rebecca House, Youth Pastor (540) 430-2089                                        

Anne Bowman, Administrative Assistant                                                         

  David Tate, Director of Music  

Jeremiah Padilla, Pianist/Organist                                                                                                                                                       

Josh Burtner, Director of Contemporary Music  

22nd Annual SDDA Golf Tournament 
Heritage Oaks Golf Course 

Friday, May 15, 2020 
8:30 am Shotgun Start, Lunch provided,                                    

Dinner at the Disaster Ministries Auction at 
Rockingham County Fairgrounds 
(Rain date: Friday, May 22, 2020) 

Community Service Day  -  May 9                                                                
We are trying to arrange some long term service outreach 

for our church. We will be kicking this off on Saturday,                
May 9. There will be various service projects; we are                    

developing projects now. We are contacting people in the 
church who may have some needs. If you have any ideas 

for projects we should consider, please share with                      
Beth Gimbert. 


